
The Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time~Year A 
                 Diocesan Theme “Whoever does the will of God, is my brother and sister and   

                                              mother. (Mark 3.35) 

                  Mission Statement: THE CHURCH IS GOD’S FAMILY: LOVE IS OUR MISSON’ 
 
 
 
Saturday, October 18th  ~St. Luke 

4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Ceferina 
Del Rosario by the Guilbault family 

Sunday, October 19th  
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Stephan 
Carignan by June Pare 
10:45 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 

Tuesday, October 21st  
7:00pm For the repose of the soul of Ursula 
Serjak by John and Lisa Serjak 

Wednesday, October 22nd ~at STA 
9:00 am 

Thursday, October 23rd   
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Eugenio B. 
Caraang by the Dupuis family  

Friday, October 24th    

 9:00 am For the repose of the soul of John 
Versteeg on the 10th anniversary by the family 

Saturday, October 25th  
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Gabrielle 
(Gabby) Segain by Denise Parenteau 

Sunday, October 26th  
9:00 am For the intentions of Joseph Lalonde on 
the occasion of his 11th birthday by the 
Urlocker/Lalonde family 
10:45 am For the intentions of the parishioners 
by the Pastor 
 

~ IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 
For the sick among our families and friends especially:  
Maddy Nichol, Stephan Williams, Agnes Tanguay, Kim 
Lehman and Maureen Wright. 
 

 YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
October 12th 2014 = $3027.70 

Thank you for your generosity & support  
 
 
Pope's prayer intentions for October 2014: General 
Intention “That the terminally ill may be supported by 
their faith in God and the love of their brothers and 
sisters.”  
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE at www.olmm.ca                      

Email: admin@olmm.ca 

 

 

Pastor’s Corner 
 
As Christians we are called to be followers of Christ, to 
live the way He lived and to endeavor to love others the 
way He did. 
 
World Mission Sunday 
Today is World Mission Sunday, a special day in the 
liturgical year we are invited to think about our call to be 
missionaries and also to pray for the Church’s 
missionary activities.  The theme for this year’s is: “…all 
are missionaries and disciples…” In the Spirit of the New 
Evangelization, “primarily a spiritual activity to 
recapture the courage and forcefulness of the first 
Christians and first missionaries”, we are reminded of 
the urgency of our vocation and disciples and 
missionaries in our world today. As Christians we all 
share in the mission of the Church, it is in fact what 
defines our identity, it is our life. The Council Fathers 
clearly stated this fact thus: 
 “Their main duty, whether they are men or women, is 
the witness which they are bound to bear to Christ by 
their life and works in the home, in their social milieu, 
and in their own professional circle. In them, there must 
appear the new man created according to God in justice 
and true holiness (cf. Eph. 4:24).” The challenge, 
therefore, is for us to follow in the footsteps of Christ the 
Missionary par excellence even when the road ahead 
appears threatening and full of dangerous curves. He 
must surely lead us to the Promised Land. Be not afraid! 
 
Congratulations 
Some children of our parish family are beginning their 
preparation for First Communion. As they take part in 
the enrolment ceremony this weekend, I would like to 
congratulate them and their parents as they start 
another step in their journey of faith. Please keep these 
candidates and their families in your payers. Thank you! 
 
Have a great week everyone! 
Fr. Paul 
 
Tuesday Oct. 28, Wednesday Oct. 29, and Thursday Oct. 
30 Masses will be cancelled due to Priests study days. 
Office will be open regular hours and Mass will resume   
On Friday Oct. 31. 



 
 

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Monday, October 20th  
~Rediscover Catholicism~7:30pm ~Church/hall 
Tuesday, October 21st  
~ Adult choir~7:30~Church 
~RCIA ~6:30-9:00~kitchen 
Wednesday, October 22nd  
~Edge youth group~6:30-8:00pm~hall 
Thursday, October 23rd  
~1st Communion Parish class~6:00-7:00pm~ hall 
~K of C general meeting~7:30pm~hall 
Friday October 24th  
~Lectors workshop~7:00pm~Church 

 
NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 

Monday, October 27th  
~Rediscover Catholicism~7:30pm ~Church/hall 
Tuesday, October 28th   
~ Adult choir~ 7:30~Church 
~RCIA~6:30-9:00~kitchen  
Wednesday, October 29th  
~Edge youth group~6:30-8:00pm ~hall 
Thursday, October 30th  
~1st Communion Parish class~6:00-7:00pm~ hall 
Friday October 31st  
~Eucharistic Ministers workshop~7:00pm~Church 
 
 
Bulletin Reminder: To all heads of ministries and 
anyone else who would like something placed in the 
weekly bulletin. Since the bulletin is started on Tuesdays 
and ready for printing on Thursdays please get your 
announcements into the Parish office by Wednesday 
morning at the latest.  Send your request to the Parish 
office by email. Thank you 
 
The national 40 Days for Life campaign is on again this 
year. It started on September 24th and continues until 
November 2nd. Our Parish signed up to participate in the 
Ottawa campaign and we need volunteers to cover the 
12 hours (From 7am to 7pm) on Saturday October 
25th. The prayer and witnessing vigil is in front of the 
abortion clinic at 65-bank street. We are hoping we can  
get 3 or 4 people per hour this year. Sign up sheets are in 
the foyer. 

  
 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLOMBUS will be 
handing out paper bags after all Masses this 
weekend for the Township of Russell Good 
Neighbours Food Bank. Our local Food Bank 
needs your help. If you can, pick up a bag, and 

when you bring it home, please remember to fill it. These 
bags will be collected downstairs in the Church hall 
before all Masses on the following weekend. Items 
needed are canned meals (soups, chili, stews, etc.), 
canned meats, peanut butter, canned vegetables and 
fruits, cereals, fruit juices in single serving boxes and 
other non-perishable items. To learn more about the 
Township of Russell Good Neighbours Food Bank, visit 
www.babv-gnfb.ca. 
 
Parishioners who could not get tickets to the free 
spaghetti dinner to celebrate Padre Patricio's visit are 
invited to come hear his presentation in the main 
church following the dinner at 6:30 PM Sunday October 
26. For more information contact Mark Lalonde. 
 
Mark Your Calendars, there will be a 
training/workshop for all the Ministers of the Word 
(Lectors) and the Extraordinary Ministers of the 
Eucharist, both old and new volunteers, on Friday 
October 24 and Friday October 31 respectively at 7 pm 
at the church. Please, all concerned are encouraged to 
attend this all important workshop. 
 
Parents and Candidates, in grade 6 or above, who wish 
to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation, are asked to 
attend an information night Tuesday, November 4th, 
2014 in the OLMM Parish hall. For more information 
regarding this important evening please contact the 
Parish office at 613-445-3054. 
 
The beautiful movie about Mary, the Mother of Christ, 
called Mary of Nazareth, will be available for purchase in 
the foyer of the church on the weekend of October 25th-
26th. Cost is $30.00 each. 
 
  WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS  
If you are new to Our Lady of the Miraculous 
Medal Church, welcome to our Parish. Please take a 
moment to fill in the registration form found on the table 
in the Church foyer. Say “hello” to Fr. Paul and sha re 
fellowship with parishioners at one of our events.  

tel:613-445-3054

